
    Cullman County Earth Day Celebration at West Point Elementary School 

 

On April 19, 2013, Cullman County District Administrative Coordinator Deborah Widner and 
Project Coordinator Travis Kress presented an Earth Day program for West Point Elementary 
School 3rd graders. There were 6 classes present with approximately 135 children. They learned 
the importance of the preservation of the Earth for future generations. Also, each teacher was 
given a packet (see picture below) with information about Earth Day for them and the students. 

          

 
After the Earth Day program they took a group of children outside where they presented them 
with an oak tree to plant. This is the 6th tree that the district has planted at this school to 
celebrate Earth Day. 

  


